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Sentﬂ 09 September 2011 21.07
To: Entertainment Licensing

Subject: Adrian Social Club
Ref: Licence Application: Adrian Social Club, 1 Belle Vue Avenue LS8 2NN

| am writing with concerns for the variation of the Premises Licence for the above address. As a resident
at no have the following concerns:

| 1 consider that the requested increase in time for alcohol being sold will impact on the residents
- considerably. Often at weekends we have people walking up the street intoxicated after being at
| the sogial club, making significant noise. | feel that alcohol being served tifl 1pm all week will lead
to an increase in frequency of this type of behaviour.

s At present the venue is able to host live music; however the request to extend the time for live
music, particularly till 23.59 on a Sunday night will create additional disturbance in an area that is

mainly housed with families and older people.

| feel that this new application will have a detrimental effect on the neighbourhood and that the current
times Jare in keeping with a residential area.

Kind Regards
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